
C o u n t d o  w n  T o  K i n d e r  g a rt e n  
For parents/guardians who will have children in kindergarten during the 2024-25 school year. 

10 a.m. - 12 p.m. on Saturday,  April 13 @ Capital HS 
Parents/guardians and incoming kindergartners are encouraged to attend. Please feel free to invite 
your friends and neighbors as this event is open to all in-district and out-of-district families. 

Families will have an opportunity to learn all about transitioning to kindergarten in our district. 
There will be a brief presentation followed by a period of time to meet and greet school staff, enjoy 
activities, climb on board a school bus, receive free children’s books (courtesy of South Sound 
Reading Foundation), and much more! Topics of conversation will include: 

Registering for kindergarten 
Using Skyward Family Access (Student Information System) 
Riding the bus 
Alternative kindergarten program options 
Before- and after-school childcare 
Community partner services 

Olympia School District 
111 Bethel Street N.E., Olympia, WA 98506 

(360) 596-6100 
 

 

 


